
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   18.12.2019 
 
 
Product Change Notification                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
2604, 2606, 2616 and 832 Series  
 
PCN 2019-12-2604-2606-2616-832 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
with this letter, we would like to inform you about the following changes on our PCB Terminal Blocks and 
Connectors of the 2604, 2606, 2616 and 832 Series. 
 

1. Design change of the levers  

2. Affected article numbers  

3. Technical data and approvals  
4. Change Period 

 

 
1. Design change of the levers  

 

The levers of the above series are affected by a design change and will be delivered in the future with a 
WAGO logo. 

 
 

Old version                                                                        New version 

832 Series: 

 
 
 

832 Series: 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

2604 Series: 

 
 
2606 Series: 

 
 
2616 Series: 

 

2604 Series: 

 
 
2606 Series: 

 
 
2616 Series: 

  
 
 

2. Affected article numbers  

 

The article numbers stay the same. 

The affected article numbers are attached to this letter. 

 

3. Technical data and approvals  

 

The change has no impact to the technical data and approvals. 
 

4. Change Period 

 

The change will be implemented within the next six months. 

Mixing different levers in a PCB terminal or connector is not possible. 

 

 
With best regards, 
 
WAGO Kontakttechnik GmbH & Co. KG 

 
    


